

Climate Change

C3S Data Rescue Lot 1

WP3 monthly telecon Thursday, 5 July 2018 14:00 UTC







BEST PRACTICE GUIDELINES

- Sylvie to report on progress
- An outline of the guidelines has been circulated (not to everybody)
- New outline will be circulated with names of possible authors of specific subsections
- Clive to coordinate the first 3 sections
- The guidelines should target a broad audience but at the same time be as detailed as possible.





QC Tools

New unified repository:

https://github.com/C3S-Data-Rescue-Lot1-WP3/C3S-QC

Antonia, Clara, Alba, Yuri can edit. Anybody else?

 Discuss data format (N.B.: we are developing dedicated tools (in Python) for data formatting, the QC tools should not have a big part on formatting)





Other tools

- Change
- New file naming tool (in Python) provided by Vicky Slonosky https://github.com/C3S-Data-Rescue-Lot1-WP3/File-naming-tool
 - Vicky's DRAW digitisation portal will have documented open source code available by the end of the year. We should consider (together with B-Open) the possibility of using this code for C3S.

https://citsci.geog.mcgill.ca/en/





Discussion forum

Climate

B-Open has set up a discussion forum on Slack; we now have a channel for Work Package 3 (**#wp3**).

https://climatedatarescue.slack.com

And I TO I	
Copernicus Dat ~ () • Yuri Brugnara	#wp3 ☆ & 14 ☆ 0 Ø Add a topic Q Search @ ☆ :
≣a Jump to	
🖻 All Threads	
Channels 🕀 🕀	
# announcements	
# metadata-exchangetool	
# news-about-portal	# wp3
# tmp-howtoslack	-
# wp2deliverables	You created this channel yesterday. This is the very beginning of the #wp3 channel. Purpose: Discussion forum for Work Package 3 (edit)
# wp3	+ Add an app 2 Invite others to this channel

Please create an account on Slack from here: <u>https://drs-beta.bopen.eu/forum</u> (**Reminder:** we also have a <u>page</u> on reanalyses.org where to find the notes of the telecons and other useful things)



Future of ISPD and connection to Lot 2

Change

Future of ISPD and connection to Lot 2 (requested by Gil) https://docs.google.com/document/d/1deCUHRNNqDTx-5 vmcduN4QyLKTzsWhO3IsxJH6g1HE/edit?ts=5b3e26b9 (you might need an invitation from Gil to read this document)

Rob and Gil will make sure that Lot 2 gets all available data

N.B.: Lot 2 people are also on Slack!





Communication with C3S digitization projects

We should organize telecons for Drew Lorrey, Pablo Canziani and Stefan Grab. Pablo and Stefan can probably fit into our regular one.

Next telecon late August/early September (Doodle)

